
 
 
Kensington Sawyer Trust Agreement Minutes 
 
 
Tuesday, October 16, 2018 
 
Attendees: Glenn Greenwood, Donna Carter, Bob Long  

         and Hez Marks-Mercadante 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 10:03am.  Selectman Long spoke to the release of 
the draft agreement to the public.  There was discussion of which agreement was 
the correct agreement that was sent to the lawyer.  Ms. Carter brought to the 
attention of the committee that there is still a 20 year agreement but it was 
unknown whether or not it was still in force, which brought more confusion.  It 
was discussed that before we could have conversations about the agreement that 
we would need to know more information about the 20 year agreement and to 
get the current agreement that was sent and reviewed by the lawyer.  Selectman 
Long agreed to do the research and get correct, current agreement to the 
committee members.  Next meeting date was scheduled for Friday, October 19, 
2018 at 10:00 am at Kensington Town Hall. Meeting adjourned at 10:37 am. 
 
Respectful submitted by Hez Marks-Mercadante 


